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1. kathleen nicole fleming

2. shoreline

3. (○) North City

4. anteachbui@gmail.com

5. 10/12/2020

6. North King County Shelter

7. Hello Council  Members, 
I want to show my support for a homeless shelter in North King County. Cold weather is coming soon, and we can help those who want shelter. It is the right thing
to do to bring vulnerable human beings indoors. I've heard others' concerns about the proximity to schools, but feel that is an invalid excuse. I work with
homeless families, give to charities that support them, and buy food and clothing for them when needed. I received an email from my parish priest this afternoon;
Father Brad presides over one of the schools used in the argument against providing shelter at 167th and Aroura. He is speaking out, urging parishioners to
contact the city council  to do the right thing and provide shelter. I support him and his work with CCS and am one hundred percent behind this shelter. 
Thank you, 
Kathleen Fleming
North City Resident
Teacher, Edwin Pratt Early Learning Center

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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